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Dear Knut, 
  
I apologize for writing in English but my German is not up to it yet! 
  
On the May 1st this year, we are organizing a double-handed race for the Seascape 18. 
This race is in combination with the annual 50 miles double-handed event on the 
IJsselmeer. 
http://www.50mijl.nl/ 
  
The Seascape is to short to enter the 50 miles race so we will have a separate 
(shorter) course.  
Start and finish line will be the same with the length of the race set to have the boats 
finished in approximately the same time or slightly earlier as the longer boats. 
  
The race is held from the Flevo Marina in Lelystad with good facilities to race and spend the 
weekend. 
http://www.skipsmaritiem.nl/frameset-du.php?url=/pagina.php%3Fid%3Djachthaven-flevo-
de 
  
I hope you can inform your Seascape 18 sailors about this race.  
For more information or entering this race they can contact me. 
  
kind regards, 
  
Hans Rademaker 
tel: +31-6-41326816 
hans@becomposites 
  
  


